
We lit up the night sky once before and I think it 

worked ok so, how do you feel about another ride to a 

parking lot for a Drive-in Movie? 
 

It’s time for another short-term diversion that will allow for some socializing around our 

cars. We’d like to invite you to another Drive-in Movie night in Menomonee Falls. Where 

we’ll be showing another movie on the back lot of our company building, and would love 

to have you join us for an evening of entertainment, conversation, a bit of libations and 

hot dogs and popcorn.  

Of course, we will have to follow some rules about social distancing and proper hygiene 

protocol, but it should be a fun way to spend a summers evening and seeing the gang 

again. BMC will provide hotdogs and popcorn, and we’ll have access to the company 

bathrooms. You provide your own condiments, utensils and favorite beverages of course. 

You can sit in your cars for the movie, or if you want to, bring your lawn chairs. We’ll set 

up an area for combined chatting and watching. 

The sun doesn’t go down that early yet, so our event will start at about 6:30 PM and go 

on until who knows when.   

Remember, we have keys for the facilities so the potty stops can be as frequent as 

necessary. 

Our main feature this time will be American Graffiti.  
That classic coming of age movie that helped launch many a career.   

 

The date will be based on the weather but for now it’s at 

6:30, on Wednesday August 19th. 

We’ll push it back daily if the weather becomes an issue. 

The place:  North 90 W14507 Patrita Drive, Menomonee Falls. 

Sorry, but you won’t find the address on the back of the building, but our MULTI-FAB 

PRODUCTS & NOVA logos are on the back wall so it should easy to find.  

You can actually see the names from the Menomonee Falls Main St. freeway overpass. 



Hope to see you there. 

You can RSVP us 1550mfw@gmail.com or 414 248-6096. 

Please be aware that you will be contacted once you sign up. If you haven’t heard from me 

after you sign up, you’re probably not on our list, so reach out again just to be sure. If the 

weather makes us re-schedule you WILL be contacted. 

                                 

Thanks, and be safe,          Tom and Mary Lynn 

Attending:   (August 16, 2020) 

1. Tom & Mary Lynn 

2. Henry & Laura 

3. Mike & MJ 

4. Lin & Ron 

5. Don & Linda 

6. Ron & Cheri 
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